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REPORT OF THE TOWN CLERK  
 

New this past fall: Inspection Stickers are now located on the lower left driver’s side of your vehicle windshield. In 

the near future, the size of the sticker will also change. If you have a work parking permit sticker or other permit 

sticker, the registration sticker will take precedence. The permit stickers will be carefully removed and placed above 

or below the inspection sticker. 

 

Please remember to renew your dog licenses by April 30th. Don’t forget boats can be registered and renewed at the 

town office there is an additional fee of $5 per boat if you choose to renew them locally. 

 

As I always say, please consider giving me or Sue a call prior to coming in to be sure you have all of the necessary 

paperwork to register your new car. 

 

Thank you all for the opportunity to serve as your Town Clerk. 

 

 

 Michelle Marsh 

Town Clerk 


